
children, married with 
grandchildren, or a single  
veteran resident...we need 
you to participate in the 
community!  I am stepping 
down as Editor in order to 
volunteer in other ways.  
Maybe editing the Gazette 
appeals to youñmaybe itõs 
something that we have yet 
to offer!  Whatever it is, 
please consider leading 
something this new year!   

God Bless,  

Anastasia Quirk 

What does it mean to be a resi-
dent of Brownsboro Farm?   

Dear Farm Families,  

Thank you for  the oppor-
tunity to serve as Editor 
for the Brownsboro Farm 
Gazette for the past  few 
years.  It has been a treat 
to capture the great mo-
ments of residents, the 
progress of community 
projects, the appreciation 
and achievements of oth-
ers, and the fun in all of it!  
To be an active participant 
in the community is not 
only welcomed and appre-
ciated, but it is necessary 
for a community as won-
derful as Brownsboro 
Farm to continue to be so 
great!  We have had adult 
parties, kidõs parties, book 
clubs, game clubs, and 
more all put on by volun-

teers.  However, lately 
there have been fewer and 
fewer willing to take the  
lead for a given activity.  
We all find ourselves too 
busy to take on one more 
thing.  However, if no one 
steps up to run the kids 
craft day then it doesnõt 
happen.  If no one is will-
ing to take on the Easter 
Egg hunt then it wonõt 
happen.  If no one steps up 
when help is needed for 
the Fall Festival, then it 
cannot happen!  Help is 
always needed and new 
help is great!  If you have 
never volunteered for 
something and like to see 
it happening.  Whether 
you are a teenager, a 
young adult, married with-
out children, married with  

VOICE FROM THE FARM 

W ELCOME N EIGHBORS! 

A Very Warm Welcome to 
Eric, Lauren, Jake, and 
Luke Elder of Burning Bush 
Rd!!!!    

Hope you are settling in and 
getting to know your neigh-
bors!   

Hopefully you are as excit-
ed to be a part of this com-

munity as we are!   There is 
always a way to get involved 
at the Farm!   Donõt hesitate 

to call a commissioner 
(names and numbers on the 
back) if you need anything 
at all!  Stay warm this win-
ter!  

Maybe weõll see you at the 
sledding hill!   

BROWNSBORO FARM 

JANUARY 2013 
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SPECIAL  POINTS  OF 

INTEREST : 

¶ Dinner Club Photos 

¶ Welcome New Neighbors 

Eric and Lauren Elder 

Children:  Jake and Luke 

3901 Burning Bush Rd. 

939-7369 

 

Are you new to the Farm? 

Weõd like to put your name in the 
Gazette with your address so 
others can add you to their City 
Directory and we can be sure you 
are getting the Farm Gazette and 
news!  Please send an e-mail to 
Anastasia at quirkfami-
ly@insightbb.com 
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The Brownsboro Farm Book 
Club would like to invite resi-
dents as guests or members to 
join us in the new year.  Our 
gathering is at 7:30 pm on the 
third Tuesday of each month.  
(Check the Farm Calendar).  
We have an exciting list of 
reads for the next five 
months.  Hope to see you for 
one or all of the discussions.   

 

ChairñSandra Blaser Teaford 

  425-1992 

¶ JanuaryñThe Art of 
Racing in the Rain by 
Garth Stein 

¶ FebruaryñGirl in the 
Blue Beret by Bobbie 
Ann Mason 

¶ MarchñState of Won-
der by Ann Patchett 

¶ AprilñIn the Garden of 
Beasts by Erik Larson 

¶ MayñGone Girl by 
Gillian Flynn 

Remember on these cooler 
mornings that if you start 
your car to warm it up, you 
should not leave it unlocked 
and unattended.  Your safety 
measures can make our com-
munity a safe place!   

 

If you notice something suspi-
cious, please do not hesitate 
to call a neighbor or the po-

The winds are blowing and 
the decorations are out!  
Please be considerate of your 
neighbors when your décor 
blows out of your yard.  With 
our new recycling bins there 
shouldnõt be an issue with 
paper and boxes, however, 
please continue to be mindful 
of these as well.   

 

lice.  Often times people will 
report seeing a crime and not 
knowing for certain if it was 
criminal activity until it was 
too late.   

Neighborhood Watch isnõt 
about being nosy, itõs about 
taking noticeñplease take 
notice and let your neighbors 
know if you are going out of 
town!   

BROWNSBORO FARM BOOKCLUB  

BLOCK  W ATCH  N EWS 

D INNER CLUB 

total!  This year groups were 
randomly assigned a photo 
with animal types.  The cou-
ple had to determine who fit 
with their animal type in or-
der to find out who the other 
members of their group 
were.  Many were successful, 
many were close, but in the 
end everyone had a good time 
and it was a great way to get 
people talking to one another!  
Thanks to Mary Quinn for 

hosting this and organizing 
once again!!!!   

HAVE A WONDERFUL 
TIME!!! 

Enjoy the Photos!   

Dinner Club groups will 
begin meeting this month!  
Get ready for stories to tell, 
meals worth bragging about, 
and friends and neighbors 
getting together!  Itõs more 
than a meal, itõs the company 
you keep and new people you 
meet!   

The Kick-Off was another 
great success and we begin 
this year with 6 groups of 5-6 
couples each!  34 couples 

òWHEN 

STRANGERS 

START ACTING  
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The Brownsboro Farm Annual Post
-Holiday Party will be held at the 
community center on Saturday, Jan-
uary 19th!   

Many thanks to Jim Mahanes for 
volunteering to take the lead on 
this!  More details will be forth-
coming!   

ANNUAL  POST H OLIDAY  PARTY  

 

 

PAGE 3 FRIENDS, NEIGHBORS, COMMUNITY  

  NEW DIRECTORY  

Donõt forget to turn in your up-
dated information sheet for the 
new directory!  These were due 
back by Dec. 31st, but any out-
standing updates can be turned in 
to the  BBF mailbox at the front of the neighborhood 
by this weekend!  Please print clearly!!!   

If you have any questions, please contact Tim Quinn at 
807-6044 

Winter Yard 

Waste 

January 10, 2013 

February 14, 2013 

March 14, 2013 

Regular Weekly Pick-up resumes 
April 4th!   
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Kudos!  Congrats!  Way to go!   

Congrats to all students bringing home those great report 
cards!  Donõt forget to stop by Graters for your free ice cream 
cone (you must take your report card with you!  Who doesnõt 

like ice cream??? 

 

Congratulations to Miranda Nelson and her 8-4 volleyball 
team at St. Albert the Great for winning city championship 

on October 23, 2012. Their season was 5-2. 
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